
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families,  

We hope that you all had a wonderful holiday and have a relaxing weekend 

ahead.  

On Thursday, December 1, Lundy will have an all-school field trip to Oregon 

State University for the Women's basketball game.  Permissions slips were sent 

home last week. Students must have a signed permission slip to attend.  

Principal of the Day will be taking over Lundy on Wednesday, November 30th!  

 

Picture retakes for Lowell Jr/Sr High School will be happening on Monday, 

November 28, at 10:00am.  

 

Linn Benton Community College will be at Lowell on Wednesday, November 30 

from 8:15-8:45am. Students will have a chance to learn more about the options 

at LBCC including dual enrollment with Oregon State University.  

 

Lowell athletics is currently looking for a female assistant wrestling coach. This is a 

paid position working along with the head coach of the Lowell Wrestling 

Program. If you are interested, or know someone who might be, please contact 

the Athletic Director at mgarciacash@lowell.k12.or.us. 

 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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